
 

Hello Twelve Bridges Families, 

We are excited to share that K-Kids will be starting on Monday September 10th at 1:45pm.   

We are currently looking for students (Grades 3rd - 5th) who are interested in being a part of 
this great service Club.   

K-Kids is a weekly youth program sponsored by Kiwanis International that empowers children 
to become competent, capable, and compassionate leaders by giving them the opportunity to 
help others.  Through its Service Leadership Programs, K-Kids teaches young leaders new 
ways to change the world by serving one child and community at a time.   

Here are some of the projects we accomplished last year: 

• Service project for Police/K9 
• Service project for school staff 
• Service project for Lincoln Fire Department 
• Service project for US Air Force 
• Service project for Healthcare workers 
• Service project for Custodians and lunch workers 
• Monthly campus cleanup 

If your 3rd - 5th graders are interested, please have them attend our first meeting at 1:45pm on 
Monday September 10th in the Library.  There they will learn more about the club and our 
plans for this year.  (After school snacks provided) 

Should you have any questions, my email is markschumacher1@gmail.com 

We are extremely excited to serve along side your children to help make Twelve Bridges 
Elementary and our surrounding community a great place! 

From your K-Kids Advisors, 

Mark Schumacher 
Ronee Briley 
Brian Briley 


